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Professional Learning 
 

●​ The district leadership team participated in a leadership collaboration on July 14.  
The focus was on TEA accountability, district and campus goal reflection and 
setting, leadership development and team building and collaboration   

●​ Administrators, Counselors, and Special Education staff attended legal training on 
July 15 for updates in special education.  Administrators and Counselors returned 
on July 16 for a second day of legal training regarding non special education topics.  

●​ Professional Learning plans are underway for August, 2025.  Induction will occur on 
July 24 and staff returns July 29.   

●​ We will host the HISD “Future Forward” Conference on August 7.  Teachers have 
registered for sessions of their choice led by other district teachers and staff as well 
as outside presenters.   

  
●​ Assessments & Accountability Reporting Timeline:  

Parents have access to see their child(ren)’s TELPAS and STAAR scores in Skyward with a 
link to the TEA Family Assessment Portal. 
 
A judge ruled Wednesday, July 9th that the Texas Education Agency can release the 2024 
A-F Accountability Ratings. While this information has just been released, additional details 
will be provided at a later time.  No date has been shared when the 2024 Accountability will 
be shared publicly. 
​  

​ 2025 A-F Accountability is proposed to be shared in August. 
 


